Bargaining Update- November 19, 2015

The Bargaining Committee met with the company to discuss medical plans and prescription plan design. The company brought their benefit plan specialist to discuss plan expenses, tax implications, cost sharing and drug refunds and/or rebates.  Additional information involving prescriptions, Medicare rebates/refunds for Actives, Pre-Medicare and Medicare coverage categories has been requested. 

This information will allow the Unions to fully dissect plan costs and savings that would be realized through any proposed changes. The company continues to tell the Unions that they need changes in our benefits that will diminish our current coverage. The Unions and the company will reconvene tomorrow to continue discussions.

We will continue to safeguard our member’s working conditions and benefits, to sustain the middle class that is eroding. Again we will remind the company----We are your greatest asset.
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